
 
 

450th Anniversary Celebrations. 

Can you help? 
In 2015 Hinchingbrooke School, previously 
Huntingdon Grammar School, will reach the 
landmark of 450 years of continuous existence in 
the town.  To mark the 450th Anniversary, the 
school, Old Huntingdonians Association and 
Friends of Hinchingbrooke House will be holding 
a number of celebration events and reunions. 

 

Volunteers Needed 

We are currently looking for volunteers to help with the 

development of the events and projects that are 

planned over the next two years. 

 

If you would be able to give up some time to help we 

would love to hear from you. 

 

 

We anticipate that projects and tasks will include:- 

 

 A mail shot to alumni i.e.preparing letters for 

posting etc. 

 Cataloguing books in the old library as part of 

an ambitious project to refurbish it and create 

a new modern library/study area for 6th form 

students 

 Preparing letters and posters for a range of 

events 

 Co-coordinating any responses from alumni 

for donations and/or support. 

 Helping plan and organize the various 450th 

celebration events in school 

 Gardening and planting 

 Other tasks, yet to be confirmed. 

 

If you would like to be involved in this exciting project, 

we would love to hear from you. 

 

  

 
 
 
 

 

PLACE PHOTO HERE, 

OTHERWISE DELETE BOX 

 

Insert List Here 

 

• List your services and products here.  
 
• List your services and products here.  
 
• List your services and products here.  
 
• List your services and products here.  
 
• List your services and products here.  
 
• List your services and products here.  
 
• List your services and products here.  
 
• List you and products here.  

Contact Us 
If you can help, please call the main school 

switchboard on 01480-375700. 

 

And let us know that you would like to 

volunteer to help with the 450th projects. If 

you have particular skills or experience which 

you can offer, please let us know. 

 

We will take your details and put you in touch 

with members of the planning  group. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

The 450th Team 

 


